WTMBA GENERAL MEMBERSHIP

October 6, 2020

President's Report

WELCOME

Call to order @ 7:32 pm

Minutes from September approved by

Debbie Gwynn

Joyce Devine - 2nd

Chairpersons for 20-21

We still have some chairperson openings that need to be filled for our 20-21 season. WTMB is mostly parent volunteer organization. If we don't get the volunteers we would not be able to do all the events and activities for the students.

Some chair positions still open are Photographer, Publicity, Thanksgiving Pies; and Chick-fil-A/Chipotle. The full list of positions are listed on the WTMBA.org Please let me know if you are interested in filling any of these positions this year.

Thank you to those parents who have already volunteered to fill some of those chair positions!

Upcoming dates

We are still working on community events to put into the schedule.

There is a list of events in the packet, however these dates are not set in stone.

Items may be changed/cancelled at anytime.

Directors Report



First Home Football Game- Friday, Oct. 23

• Attire: WT shirt, blue jeans, Black hoodie and black long sleeved (for under t-shirt when it gets cold), mask

Senior Night- Friday, Oct. 23 (AD is working on logistics)

• Ideas?

Rehearsal before every home football game: 4:00PM

- Please make sure to arrive on the early side to get temperature screenings
- Pack a snack/dinner

Band Dad Help! Oct. 23- time TBD

Spectator Policy Update-Oct. 6

Second Home Football Game- Friday, Oct. 30

Attire: SECTION HALLOWEEN COSTUMES!

Instrument Repair: Wed@-Davis (4:30-6:00), Sat @ Log (9:30-11:00)

TRUNK OR TREAT

Potential Date:

10/30 after football game (waiting on AD approval)

Cars line parking lot with trunks open, some are even decorated.

Hand out a treat to the students!





Mums Sale



Our Mums fundraiser was a big success. We sold out of the 200 mums earlier then we expected.

We raised a total of \$700 from this event. Each student who sold MUM's earned \$2.80 for each mum
Big THANK YOU to Renee
Weckerly for organizing this and having pick up at her home!

Thank you to all the parents and family member that purchased!

Chipotle Dinner Night



Our Chipotle dinner night was on 9/29 from 4-8pm.

We raised a total of \$225.90 from this event.

Thank you to all the parents, family members, Friends and Alumni that purchased dinner orders!

VP's Report

- ★ Senior Night is Oct. 23
 - Pictures have been collected thank you!
 - Signs have been produced and buttons made

Treasurer's Report

The account balance as of September 30, 2020 is \$66,051.68

\$17,779.41 is in the student's account. If you would like to know what's in your student's account please feel free to contact me at wtmbatreasurer@gmail.com

I would like to thank the parents who quickly got their forms and activity fee in. We still have about 7 students who need to get the forms and fee turned in.

Corresponding Secretary's Report

Please forward any changes in emails or phone numbers.

If you haven't gotten any emails, please email me at:

wtmbacorrespsec@gmail.com

Recording Secretary's Report

Meeting minutes will be posted on the website after each meeting.

Publicity -

Upcoming events:

Fundraiser

WTMBA General:

Food Truck Festival - still pending event date. Hoping for the Spring/Summer 2021.

Parent Night Out - Meet and greet parents at Crooked Eye Brewing Co. Hoping for Spring 2021

Designer Bag Bingo - still pending event date. Hoping for the Spring/Summer 2021

Chipotle / Chick -Fil - A

Student account:

Shop with Scrip, Giant and Shop Rite Gift cards

Mum Sale - Renee Weckerly

Other possible events - WaWa coupons, Holiday Wreaths, Pie Sale, Yum's

SUGGESTIONS are always WELCOMED!



- Cards are still available for purchase until October 16th.
- Cost is \$17 for \$15 gift card cards have no expiration date and can be used for any items sold at shop.
- \$4.50 will go directly to your student's account, \$0.50 to the general band fund.
- Please complete the Google Form to place order.
- We will forgo a formal pickup and you may contact Joyce Devine at wtmbavp@gmail.com to arrange for pickup.





Thanksgiving Pie Sale Solly Brothers Farm

- Order forms will be sent via email this week so please check your emails
- Orders will be due by October 23th
- Money MUST accompany the order!
- Pickup Tuesday, November 24th from 3-6 pm

Wawa Coupon fundraiser

We are selling WAWA "coupons" that will be good for the purchase of 1 Shorti Hoagie

We will be selling till they are all GONE! \$1.35/coupon goes to your student



Pam Morrone - 215-962-4487 or pammorrone@verizon.net

Shop with Scrip Report - Kristen Olhson

To get started, download contract at wtmb.org and forward to Kristen.

(takes at least a week, before you can make your first purchase...so start the process now!

Giant/ShopRite - Michele Sedlacsik

Giant / ShopRite gift cards available in \$25, \$50, and \$100 denominations

Contact: Michele @ 267-475-9403

Please indicate a time for pickup.

WTMB Fan Gear

Coming soon for the holidays!

Alumni - Matt Dierkes & Jason Tumelty

Uniforms...

We still do not have a return date for uniforms.

In the meantime, please get uniforms ready to be returned. Due to COVID-19, we will need to have the instrumentalist uniforms dry cleaned **prior to the return date**.

Email with details was sent out on Aug 22nd. If you need have questions please contact wtmbauniforms@gmail.com

Q&A



THANK YOU for attending tonight's meeting!